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REPORTS FROM STUDENT STAFF IN THE PRESIDENT PORTFOLIO 

Secretary General: Jessica Wang – October 28, 2011 
 

Most recently, I’ve been working on By-law review pertaining to the General 
Assembly. I’ve done some research with regards to how other schools hold their General 
Assemblies. I have also worked on promoting the general assembly and attending regular 
Ad-Hoc Bylaw Review committee meetings, which is focusing on amendments to the bylaw, 
especially those that pertain to the General Assembly. 

In addition to researching the general assemblies, I have also researched other 
universities’ committee on matter of social responsibility with relations to responsible 
investing. This research entailed emailing university secretariats and compiling documents 
regarding the committee. More recently, I’ve also worked on researching student 
representation on the Board of Governors at other universities in Canada.  

I have also organized a Meet Your Representative Wine and Cheese that took place 
on Thursday, September 29, 2011. This included creating a budget, shopping for groceries, 
ordering wine, assembling platters and cleaning up. Further miscellaneous tasks include 
compiling notes for Council retreat, scanning and creating folders for previous council, 
executive, and senate documents as well as typing up notes for Strategic Summits.  
 
Sustainability Staff 
October 28, 2011 - Compiled by: David Gray-Donald, SSMU Sustainability Coordinator  
 
Introduction 
Hi! My name is David Gray-Donald and I am the SSMU Sustainability Coordinator. The 
creation of my position has allowed student sustainability efforts to become bigger and more 
ambitious than previously, and better coordinated between students. The introduction of a 
permanent employee in this role has meant that we have had to work out who is doing what. 
That has taken some time to figure out, but it feels comfortable now and the arrangement 
should allow us to do big things in the future, and some big things are on the horizon. This 
report includes an update on what the sustainability-focused student staff have been up to 
this term so far, all of whom I communicate with regularly.  
 
Environment Commissioners (Aryeh Canter, Tanya Taggart-Hodge, Cameron 
Butler) 
Recurring responsibilities  

 Coordinating weekly Env






